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STANDING COMMITTEE OF EUROPEAN DOCTORS ¢

L

To: CPME members
Per e-mail
Brussels, 13 May 2020

Invitation - CPME member session on COVID-19

Dear members, dear colleagues,

To enable a timely exchange on recent developments, the Executive Committee decided
having another virtual session on COVID-19.
Therefore, we cordially invite you to the second digital members™ meeting:

12 June 2020 at 1pm to 4pm (Brussels time)
using this meeting link: https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/343720269
or the phone numbers attached to this letter.

We will also invite the Commissioner for Health, Mrs Stella Kyriakides.

To precisely advise where DG Santé and other EU institutions should focus their future efforts,
we encourage a discussion about:

e Availability of PPE, medicines and workforce

e COVID-19 prevalence among doctors and testing protocol

e Working conditions

e Improvements at EU-level (e.g. pandemic preparedness, data sharing)

Should you have any suggestions or ideas, please don’t hesitate to share these with us.
Please confirm your participation by 5 June 2020 to a2lessandra.foresti@cpme.eu.
We very much hope you are able to join us and we wish you good health.

Yours sincerely,

e

Prof. Dr Frank Ulrich Montgomery Annabel Seebohm LL.M.
CPME President CPME Secretary General

Annex 1: Draft Minutes COVID-19 session 3 April 2020
Annex 2: Phone numbers to dial in with access code 343-720-269
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